
Captains Update: January 24th 2023 
 
Dear all, 
 
My penultimate update, and another chilly fine day to play golf, or just come and meet friends. 
 
Thanks to Sue for making the presentation of appreciation to Carol for her fine year of captaincy. 
 
Just a reminder that there are sign-up lists in the foyer for: - 
 

1.  A Mixed Texas Scramble with a shotgun start at 8 am on Saturday 18th February. A draw 
will be held to decide the teams of four. 

 
2.  4BBB Mixed on Sunday 26th February no need to sign up with a partner, if you wish to play 

just put your name at the bottom of the page, who knows who you may get. 
 
At this time of year, we have a high number of drawn competitions on Tuesdays and need 
volunteers to run the draws.  If you can help please sign up on the list in the Ladies Changing 
room. 
 
Results for Tuesday 24th January 
 
Div 1     1st Sheila Stewart  40 points 
              2nd Gill Foster   37 points 
 
Div 2     1st Carolyn Butterworth  39 points 
              Taken on the Back from 
              2nd Trixie Coates              39 points 
 
Competitions    Saturday 28th January    3 Clubs & a putter 
                            Tuesday  31st January     3 Clubs & a putter 
 
Have a good week everyone and keep warm. 
 
Frances 
 


